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Social Subjects: Our topic is World War 2. The children have chosen this and are interesting in learning about a variety of aspects of WWII. These range from Hitler, The Blitz, concentration camps, evacuation and the weapons and vehicles used. Stay tuned on Twitter to see where we go next…
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Literacy: We are learning to variety of strategies to help us learn new and unfamiliar words. Reading will be our main focus for this term and throughout this year. We will be continuing to read for pleasure at home and our teachers will be reading to us every day, our chosen novel this term is Amira and the Night Brothers.  For taught writing we will be learning how to write an imaginative piece using a wide variety of uplevelled vocabulary, connectives, openers and detailed punctuation. 








Other Curricular Areas 


In Expressive Arts we are learning how to draw different lines to create line drawings. 





In RME we are learning to have an increased understanding of Christian worship and the key features of Christian festivals and celebrations.





For Technologies we will be learning how to use the tools on a word processing programme to create and present documents. 











Numeracy: We are focussing on Fractions, Decimals and Percentages this term. We will be simplifying, calculating mixed and improper fractions, converting between Fractions, Decimals and Percentages and applying it within the context of Money. We will also be completing daily Number Talks in order to further develop our strategies to work our word problems. 





Welcome back to P7c. As we begin another busy term we are looking forward to lots of interesting and exciting activities. Our P.E days are Wednesdays and Thursdays on these days, it would be helpful if they have suitable clothing for all weathers and sturdy shoes.  


Mrs Chalmers has asked if you could complete the following survey, please click on the link. � HYPERLINK "https://nn.typeform.com/to/erHp5QvJ" \t "_blank" �https://nn.typeform.com/to/erHp5QvJ�


You can follow our learning on Twitter, our handle is @newark7b and @JoeBlyth5.  If you have any questions about your child and their learning, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.  We look forward to working in partnership with you.





How you can help at home… 


We will ensure your child has their logins and if you could encourage them to access their learning. We are now setting weekly homework tasks which will be given out on Mondays and should be returned on Fridays. This has been agreed after consultation with the children and yourselves and will be pupil choice. 


Reading for pleasure also continues to be an option at home. 





Health & Wellbeing: Through daily check-ins we will be learning how to talk about our feelings and becoming more aware of other people and their feelings.  We will also learn about different strategies to help us regulate our emotions.  In addition, we will learn about the importance of having positive body image and how we promote this.  In P.E we will learn how to follow instructions to play games with a particular focus on fitness and stamina games.




















